
From: Helena Jackson [mailto:hejackson8@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 4:29 PM 
To: Council 
Cc: wmb@hanftlaw.com 
Subject: Proposed Town home special use permit--Appeal to be heard August 10 
 
Dear Councilors. 
 
We are writing in support of the appeal filed on June 18 by attorney William Burns on behalf of our 
neighbors, regarding a proposed town home development on the corner of Lyons St. and Mississippi Ave  
We will be unable to attend the meeting on August 10, but we wanted you to know that we are in 
complete agreement with the reasoning set out in Mr. Burn's appeal letter and hope that you will agree 
with us that the development, as proposed, is inappropriate. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Helena Jackson 
Doug Dunham 
1136 Mississippi Ave 
 


